 Abercerdin Community Hub  

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:
•	Children In Need – 14th Nov - Come dressed as a Superhero, and donations are welcome
•	Enterprise Week – 10th-14th Nov – £25 challenge! Each class is given a £25 budget to source items for sale at the Christmas Fete.  All proceeds will go to ICT (Information Communication Technology)
•	Christmas Fete – 20th Nov – children can be collected from 2pm onwards. There is a competition for the most money made on a stall! 
•	Rhondda Heritage Park (Year 1 & 2) – 1st Dec – Meet with Santa
•	Christmas Lunch – 4th Dec - £2.10 as normal, children can wear their own clothes/Christmas attire on this day
•	Year 5 & 6 Concert (am – Times tbc) – 9th Dec
•	Rumble In The Jungle (Nursery/Reception) – 9th Dec (am) – Meet with Santa
•	Year 1 & 2 Concert (am – Times tbc) – 10th Dec
•	Year 2 concert (pm – Times tbc) – 10th Dec
•	Year 3 & 4 Concert (am – Times tbc) – 11th Dec
•	Year 4 & 5 Concert (pm – Times tbc) – 11th Dec
•	Nursery & Pre-Nursery Concert (am – Times tbc) – 12th Dec
•	Nursery & Reception Concert (pm – Times tbc) – 12th Dec
Welcome to our 1st Community Hub Newsletter!  We are Katy and Zoe and we are parents of children in the Reception Class.  We are going to be putting together a fortnightly newsletter for all Reception parents, to keep you informed of all the important things happening at Abercerdin.  There will be opportunities for all parents to have their say on what goes in the newsletter, and each class within the school will have their own individual newsletter as well (we need volunteers – please see below!). This means all parents are aware of more aspects in and around their child’s school day. We hope you will enjoy the newsletter and we welcome any ideas for future issues!






   Please see the attached sheet for details of the Parents Council, where you can apply to represent your child’s class by doing their Newsletter. We need you!
Watch This Space! – We will be doing a “By the way, fact for the day” section. This is something your child already does daily at school, where they are given a fact and it is repeated several times to them throughout the day, e.g.  “A triangle has 3 sides”

Did you know? As a school, our attendance has risen from 89% to 94% in just 2 academic years!
Our next newsletter will be out on Fri 21st Nov!


